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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, March 2, 2021 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
March 2, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Kevin Muche, member; Fred Miller, Technology Director; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
Absent:  Barb May—excused medical 
 

New Business:  

 

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology—Mr. Miller updated the committee on what has been happening with our tech 

department.  Mr. Miller reported that he has Chromebooks ready for testing.  The first test is the ACT on March 9.  Then, the 

technology will need to be ready for Aspire testing and Forward testing at the MS/HS.  Mr. Miller is getting laptops ready for 

JHE to use for Forward testing.  Our antivirus is up for renewal soon.  Mr. Miller presented information on E-Rate grants.  He 

indicated that we would use the E-Rate funding to update our wireless which was last updated in 2013. 

 Operational Referendum Update—The committee talked about a mailing for the referendum and what that may look like.  The 

mailing is set to go out the week of March 22. 

 COVID Protocols—The committee discussed COVID-19 protocols.  Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on our numbers and 

where the county is moving.   

 Summer School 2021—Mrs. Cramer updated that teacher classes needed to be submitted by March 5.  She will then be 

putting together the class offerings.  Registration will likely be in late April. 

 Fall In-Service Days—Mrs. Cramer provided an update on fall in-service and thoughts for teacher professional development.  She 

is looking at a staff book read for all staff.   

 


